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Newsletter 9      Week beginning 11th November 2019 

CELEBRATE  
Due to the NSPCC being in school today we did not have a celebration assembly this 

week. 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
UNICEF Rights Respecting Award 
I am thrilled to announce that School have been awarded the Bronze Rights Respecting Award! 
This means we are committed to learning about children’s rights. Much work went into this and 
we are excited to begin work on the Silver Award. Watch this space! 

 
Superhero Central! 
School was overrun by Superheroes and Pudseys today in support of Children in Need. Thank 
you for your kind donations and support of the day. The children looked fantastic and we had 
some very original superheroes! We will let you know how much was raised next week. 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

The Royals Class 91.18% Below national 
Peacock Class 98.62% Above national 
Curie Class 95.20% Below national 
Attenborough Class 95.00% Below national 
Barnardo Class 93.33% Below national 
Branson Class 88.33% Below national 
Luther King Class 94.07% Below national 
Whole School to date 96.32% Above national 
Weekly Average 93.67% Below national 
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MORE NEWS 
New Starter Tours 
We have had a lovely week showing potential September 2020 starters around school each day. 
It has been very busy! If you know anyone who missed the tours but would still like to look, 
please ask them to call the School Office and we will be happy to meet them. 
Eventful Week 
This week we have had a few visitors to school. We have had the Road Safety team doing 
workshops and road safety walks with some classes. We have also had the NSPCC taking 
assemblies and workshops too! It has been a busy but informative week to enhance our 
curriculum. 
Parent Questionnaires 
A huge thank you goes to those parents/carers who have returned their questionnaires. They 
have been overwhelmingly positive which is brilliant to see! Please remember, if you have any 
concerns or suggestions, please let us know. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! Let’s hope it stays dry! 
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